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 Dear Ben Davis Bands Parents, Families, Friends, and Community Sponsors: 
 
The Ben Davis Band Boosters, Inc. are seeking donations to help with the costs of running a successful program. Due to 
rising costs and budget constraints, the MSD of Wayne Twp. is unable to fund a full band program, so we must rely on 
fundraisers and generous donations received from our families, friends, and local supporters. The Ben Davis Band 
Boosters, Inc. is a non-profit organization that seeks to provide opportunities for students to have an enriching musical 
education and opportunities beyond what the local schools are able to supply.  
 
On average, The Ben Davis Band Boosters, Inc. has a $20,000 annual budget it needs to cover. Your generous donations 
will help with the following expenses:  
• Specialized Instructors/Coaches  
• Uniform maintenance, repair, and replacement  
• Water and meals during competition seasons 
• Medical supplies  
• General expenses  
 
The Ben Davis Band Boosters, Inc. wants every student to have the opportunity to elevate his or her musical skills and 
abilities. We need your help and support! Your tax-deductable donation will help our students achieve their musical goals.  
 
Thank you in advance for supporting our children! We look forward to an exciting year! 
 
Should you wish to make a donation of goods, please contact the Band office and they will get you in contact with a 
Booster Officer. 
 
Please fill out the bottom portion of this letter and return in an envelope with your check made out to “Ben Davis Band 
Boosters, Inc.”. The envelopes may be dropped in the Band Room, given to one of our Directors, or brought to any Band 
Booster meeting. 
You are also welcome to remit via mail to: Ben Davis Band Boosters, Inc. P.O. Box 42248, Indianapolis, In 46242 

Please return the bottom portion of this letter with your donation!  

 
 
                
 
 
Yes, I will donate to help support the Ben Davis Band programs!  
 
Name(s): _____________________________________________________________is/are pleased to offer 
this donation to the Ben Davis Band Boosters, Inc., representing Ben Davis High School Bands in Indianapolis, 
IN.  
Amount: ______________  
 
If you would like a receipt showing this as a tax-deductible donation to the Ben Davis Band Boosters, Inc., please provide 
a mailing address or email address where we can send your receipt:  
_________________________________________________________________________ 
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